
 

 

 
 

 

January 18, 2019 

 

 

NOTICE OF SUBMISSION AND OPENING OF PROPOSAL 
 

 

The Procurement Service - Bids and Awards Committee VI shall conduct an activity for the 
project stated hereunder: 
 

Date and Time 
Reference No. and Name 

of Project 
Agenda 

January 21, 2019 
10:00 AM 

Metro Manila Subway Project 
– CP101 

Submission and Opening of 
Proposal 

 

 

This notice serves to notify all stakeholders of the change in schedule of the submission and 
opening of proposals for the above stated project from 11 January 2019 to 21 January 2019. 
The postponement of the activity is founded on the necessary resolution of matters as 
forwarded by the Employer to the Japan International Cooperation Agency, as a condition sine 
qua non to the continuation of the process. 
 
For clarifications and other inquiries, you may call the Secretariat at (02) 689-7750 loc. 4020 or 
email at pd6@ps-philgeps.gov.ph 

  
 
Thank you. 
  

 

 

(SGD) ATTY. MICHELLE ANNE B. RECTO, LL.M. 
Vice Chairperson 
 

 

   


